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As always, we encourage you to write up your projects, 
ideas, problems, philosophies, short stories, etc. for 
the newsletter. If you need help writing or getting 
started on an article or if you have an idea for an 
article but can't write it yourself, contact Kathy 
Montan 379-9218. Send your a r ticles, drawings , and 

photographs to Valerie Ingram, Rou t e 2, Box 260 , ~ 
Canton, New York 13617. 
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Illustrations in this issue on pages 2, 5, 7, 8, 
12 (top) are by Amy Sutkus . 

Rural Li f e Association 
Route 3, Box 42 
Canton, NY 13617 

"::;;;/+N C;eo,wE +-

t/ -4L-£~'Z-rC ;Z:-,vc:g .,e,..4-~ 

J 


